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5" November 2018

Year 4 Educational visit — Segedunum

4P Friday 16" November 2018 / 4R Thursday 22" November 2018

Dear Parents/Carers,

As part of Year 4's History topic, we will be visiting the “Segedunum Roman Fort” in Newcastle. The
children will be looking at a Roman fort and attending a workshop as part of their studies into “life and
work in a Roman fort”.

4P will be visiting Friday 16" November 2018
4R will be visiting Thursday 22" November 2018

We would ask for a contribution of £4.50 per child to cover the cost of the workshop and metro,
payable by Friday 9" November 2018. Although this is a contribution, if we do not receive sufficient
funding towards the cost of the workshop the trip may have to be cancelled.

Pupils will be leaving school straight after morning registration and travelling by metro to Segedunum.
They will need a packed lunch and suitable clothing. If your child normally has a school dinner and
you would like us to provide a school packed lunch, please complete the slip below.

Kind regards,
zé\\\kaQ’Q

L.Hall
Head Teacher

To be returned to the School Office by Friday 9" November 2018
MOORSIDE PRIMARY SCHOOL

Segedunum Visit: 4P Friday 16™ November 2018 / 4R Thursday 22" November 2018

| have enclosed a £4.50 contribution for the trip. I:}

My child normally has a school dinner and | would like school to provide a packed lunch. This will be D
at a cost of £2.00 per child unless your child is eligible for free school meals in which case there will
be no charge.




